April 21, 2008

Grant Administrator

The Chatlos Foundation, Inc.
P. O. Box 915048
Longwood, FL 32791-5048

Dear Grant Administrator:

Oral Roberts University recognizes and appreciates the significant role of the Chatlos
Foundation in serving educational and spiritual needs across the United States. The
purpose of this proposal is to request $10,000 to support the Jonas B. Nyberg
Memorial Scholarship Fund. This scholarship will provide aid to students majoring or
minoring in Evangelism or Communications.

This scholarship fund was established in memory of Jonas B. Nyberg, who succumbed
to osteosarcoma, i.e. bone cancer, on May 13, 2006. He was 18 years old. One of his
dreams was to study at ORU. This fund will help others to fulfill Jonas’ desire and
will keep his memory and legacy alive. This scholarship support will help relieve the
cost of tuition, room and board, fees, books and auxiliary expenses directly related to
studying at ORU. Students applying are expected to work within church settings or in
overseas ministry where an applicant cannot expect high remunerations. Your
scholarship support would also help relieve the burden of repayment.

Please find enclosed an application and proposal summary for review by the trustees
of The Chatlos Foundation on behalf of Oral Roberts University (ORU). Also included
is ORU’s IRS determination letter, organizational budget, a letter from the Chatlos
Foundation, a Summary Brochure about the Jonas B. Nyberg Memorial Fund, and
Guidelines for Applicants of the Fund. More information about the fund is also
available at www.jonasmemorialfund.org.

Thank you for taking time to consider this grant request. If you have any questions or
need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 918-495-7225. Again,
thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Kelly Bailey
Director of Sponsored Programs
Oral Roberts University




